
Walpole Cemetery Trustees Meeting Minutes, May 6, 2021 

 

Present: Dale Woodward, Chair, Linda Edkins, John Sheldon 

 

All members were present for cemetery tour. 

 

The trustees met at the Village Cemetery. We walked both the Village & Old 
Cemeteries marking the stone fallen stones, taking pictures and making notes. 
The mild winter seemed to have caused fewer stones average to tip over. It was 
agreed to straighten another section of the Old Cemetery with any excess funds. 
We all noticed how nice it was to have the pathway on the southeast corner 
cleared back and walkable. A few trees had come down from a recent storm and 
the abutter has been contacted for clean up. A new monument in the New 
Cemetery is oversized and Dale has been in contact with the responsible parties 
to bring it into compliance. 

Dale later walked Carpenter Hill Cemetery and found numerous stone that 
in need of attention. All agreed to set a day’s worth of budget to reset the stones. 

  

 

  

Respectfully Submitted,  

John Sheldon, Clerk 


